RESPONSE TO COMMENT
Comment Period: July 25-August 27, 2024
This document addresses questions and comments received by the Department of Ecology (Ecology) during the public comment period for the following documents: the March 2024 Modified Cleanup Action Plan and July 2024 SEPA Determination of Non-Significance.  These documents are related to the cleanup site at 2244 Port of Tacoma Rd, Tacoma, WA 98421 (formerly owned by Lilyblad Petroleum Inc.).
Ecology received no comment during this comment period. No revisions were made to the Modified Cleanup Action Plan or the SEPA Determination.

